
10/26/22: Reminders. Unfortunately, we are anticipating COVID-19 numbers to rise. We are strongly 
encouraging everyone getting their 4th booster shot as well as a flu shot. If you do receive it, we ask that 
you provide us with an updated copy of your vaccination card.If you have any questions/concerns 
regarding the 4th shot, please speak with your doctor.If you would like to opt-out of text messages, 
please call 570-385-2818 


